EXHIBIT G CORRESPONDENCE FROM ADEQ



June 4, 2015

Wade Phillips
Director of Public Works
City of Harrison
303 N. Third Street
Harrison, Arkansas 72601

RE: ADEQ Comments on City of Harrison and Yellville's Use Attainability Analysis Report, Crooked Creek, Boone and Marion Counties, Arkansas

Dear Mr. Wade Phillips:

ADEQ Planning Section has reviewed the March 12, 2015 revisions of the Cities' use attainability analysis and has no further comments. Planning accepts the proposed revisions and looks forward to submittal of a final report by the Cities of Harrison and Yellville. With that said, the Planning Section has no objections to the Cities moving forward with initiating the third-party rulemaking process with the Arkansas Pollution Control and Ecology Commission.

If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to call 501-682-0660 or email me at clem@adeq.state.ar.us

Sincerely,

Sarah Clem

ADE0 Branch Manager

Water Quality Planning Branch

Water Division

Cc: Jim Malcom, FTN Associates, Ltd.

Marcy Taylor, Mitchell, Williams, Selig, Gates and Woodyard, PLLC